EASTON PARISH COUNCIL

A Parish Council Meeting advertised to be held on 8th November 2017 was opened at 8.00pm by the chairman, Michael Baker, MBE in St Peter's Church, Easton.

Apologies for absence: received from Philip Trussell. All other members present:. Richard Burton, Stephen Thomason and Clive Wood. Chair - Michael Baker,

Declaration of financial or personal interest: to receive members' declarations as to personal and/or prejudicial interests and the nature of those interests in relation to any agenda item – Richard Burton agenda item Planning Application Land east of 1 The Lane, Easton.

Minutes: the Minutes of the last Parish Council meeting held on 11th October 2017 are to be read at the next meeting.

Matters arising: none

Planning Application 17/02125/OUT – erection of single detached dwelling Land East of 1 The Lane, Easton

The Plans were reviewed and discussed. No objections had been received or were made. It was proposed by Mr Baker that the comment to the Huntingdonshire District Council be submitted as: No observations either in favour or against. This was seconded by Clive Wood and the vote carried unanimously.

Matters for next meeting: Mr Baker requested the clerk ask Four Seasons Landscaping to carry out an additional cut of the verges, due to the extended growing season.

Mr Wood advised he would be presenting the invoice from the British Legion for the Remembrance Day wreath.

Date and time of next meeting: already arranged for 30th November 2017 meeting closed at 8.35pm

Mile Ball 364 Nai 2017